S. K. SOMAIYA COLLEGE OF

ARTS, SCIENCE AND COMMERCE

NOTICE

FOR ALL SECOND YEAR REGULAR STUDENTS
Date : 21-09-2019

Due to technical problem the hall tickets of the

forthcoming term-end-examinations which is

commencing from 23-09-2019 onwards have been

updated this afternoon (21-09-2019). Students are

requested to take the print out of the revised hall ticket

anff:fr:fuce the same during the days of examinations.
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I/c Principal



